
 
Nanaimo Tae Kwon Do Club ▪ 2301F M cCullough Road ▪ N anaim o, BC ▪ V9S 4M9 

 

 

250-751-1585 ▪ www.nanaimotkd.com ▪ email: info@nanaimotkd.com 
 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE TO MEMBERS OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
 
 
To all members and parents/guardians of child members of the Nanaimo Taekwondo Club: 
 
 
As you know, our club is a non-profit organization.  Attendance by members at the AGM is mandatory 
for one voting member (adult member or parent/guardian of child member).  Please refer to your 
Welcome Package for additional information and club rules.  Please provide notice via email if you will 
NOT be attending the meeting as we are required to have this information on file. 
 
At the AGM we will nominate and vote for the following board positions:  President, Vice President, 
Secretary, Treasurer and Directors.  We will discuss and vote on topics brought forward by the 
members. 
 

The Nanaimo Taekwondo Annual General Meeting will be held on 
Thursday, November 2, 2017 

6:00 to 7:00 PM – Little Tigers Room 
 

 
Forward AGM Agenda items by email with Subject line of “AGM Agenda” to info@nanaimotkd.com 
no later than October 20.  You may nominate a board member (with his/her permission) at the AGM 
only.  Proxy votes are not permitted. 
 
Our Board meets monthly, usually the first Tuesday of every month.  If you have an item you would like 
the board to discuss at a regular monthly meeting, please email with Subject line of “Meeting Agenda” 
to info@nanaimotkd.com. 
 
If you have any questions, you may ask one of the Board Members or email. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Your Nanaimo Taekwondo Club Board of Directors 
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